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The Henderson County Transportation Advisory Committee met on Wednesday, September 5, 2007 at 3:00 pm in 
the Commissioners’ Meeting Room of the County Office Building.   
 
TAC members in attendance were Jaime Adrignola, Steve Carter, Chair Jim Crafton, Bill Crisp, Terry Hicks, David 
Jones, Dennis Johnston, Lee King, Vice-Chair Renee Kumor, Keith Maddox, Hunter Marks, Virgle McClure and 
Tedd Pearce.  TAC members absent were Chip Gould, Eddie Henderson, Renee Kumor,Jon Laughter, Keith 
Maddox, Matt Matteson and Steve Orr.     
 
Also in attendance were Planning Director Anthony Starr, Transportation Planner Hope Bleecker, Chamber 
President Bob Williford and Larry Rogers.   NCDOT engineers Mark Gibbs and Josh Lanning were also present. 
 
CALL TO ORDER  
Chair Jim Crafton called the meeting to order and welcomed all in attendance.  Chair Crafton reminded the 
committee this was a continuation of the August 23rd meeting to continue the review of the Comprehensive 
Transportation Plan data.    
 
Ms. Bleecker reminded the Advisory Committee it was not prioritizing the projects on the CTP but it was just 
reacting to the list of projects on the CTP as they relate to future needs.  She provided a resolution that Matt 
Matteson had submitted since the August 23rd meeting for Blue Ridge Community College about airport road 
projects.  Ms. Bleecker reminded the Committee all comments had to be into NCDOT by September 17th.   
 
The final comments of the Henderson County CTP highway section as submitted to NCDOT is attached to these 
minutes.   
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Chair Crafton adjourned the meeting at 4:20 pm. 
 
 
 
MINUTES OF 8-23-07 AND 9-05-07 MEETINGS WERE APPROVED. 
 
APPROVED BY:       ATTESTED BY: 
 
 
               
Jim Crafton, Chair, TAC       Avalina B. Merrill, Secretary, TAC 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
    
  
 
 
 
 


